
ROBERT S. PEABODY FOUNDATION FOR ARCHAEOLOGY 

BOX 71 

ANDOVER. MASSACHUSETTS 01810 

Mr. Donald Crabtree 
Rte. Box 39 
Kimberly, Idaho 83341 

Dear Don: 

November 4, 1968 

Many thanks for your very nice note. We are glad that 
you and Evelyn enjoyed yourselves in Andover and saw some 
things which were new and interesting. 

As we mentioned, I am sending you some of our New Eng­
land quartz to play with. I hope that I have selected repre­
sentative material, although now that it sits on my desk I 
wonder if I have included some of the really mean, crumbly 
stuff. You may not really be interested in this stuff and I 
would not blame you if you threw it into a deep, dark corner 
in the back yard. If you do as you should with whatever you 
do not want, a rock hound in the future does not know what 
he has in store for I think this kind of qu·artz is confined 
to the east. 

With best regards to you both, 

FJ/tg 

Cordially, 

;;ld 
Frederick Johnson 
Director 


